
From: Kamens, Matt [mailto:mkamens@bristolhospital.org]  

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 8:24 AM 

To: Affiliation Filing 

Subject: RE: Reminder Notice for Hospital Affiliates 

 

Attached is the completed form as requested. 

Please note that Bristol Hospital does not have any applicable affiliations. 
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